
                       Royal Oak High School Band & Orchestra Boosters 
 

1500 Lexington Blvd.   |   Royal Oak, MI 48073   |   www.rohsbob.org   |   e: rohsbob.info@gmail.com 

MEETING MINUTES  
Date: 03/09/2021 via Zoom 

 

CALL TO ORDER:  7:02 pm  

 

PRESENT AT MEETING:   Jon Liu, Lisa Liu, Vilma Dennis, Warren Dennis, Norma, Kristine Hill, 

Beth VanDerwill, Susan Shelton, Mr. Jensen, Jason Pyciak, Jen Anesi, Laura Young, Mr. Rose, Kristine 
Brezenski, Meghan Heikkinen, Linda Johnson, Michele Mester, Liz Czarnik, Kristen Blankenship 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT – Jon Liu 

 Approval of meeting minutes from February 2021 

Motion to approve – Kristine Hill, 2
nd

 motion to approve – Warren Dennis 

 Board Openings for 2021-2023 term include President and Treasurer(s) 

Note: April 2021 all nominees will be presented to Board for approval 

 Committee Chairs for 2021-2023 include Marching Band – Bonnie McDonough & Kristine 

Brezinski 

 

TREASURER REPORT – Norma Fenech 
Nothing new to report. 

 

COMMUNICATIONS COORDINATOR REPORT – Beth VanDerwill 

Nothing new to report. 

 

DIRECTORS’ REPORTS: 

 Mr. Dave Jensen  
- This year is the 100

th
 year anniversary of the Memorial Day parade. As of now, the marching 

band will not be participating in the parade this year because this is considered a field trip and 

there are no field trips allowed at this time due to Covid-19.  

- Mr. Jensen is looking at getting the marching band new short sleeve tops to wear during warm 
weather performances. Details to come.  

 Mr. Albin Rose - No news to report 

 

FUNDRAISING COORDINATOR REPORT – Kristen Blankenship & Linda Johnson 

 Drinkware fundraiser currently going on through 3/15/21. You can find all the information on  

www. rohsbob.org (INFORMATION and CALENDAR pages) and in the weekly announcements. 

 Socks fundraiser will be after drinkware – socks will not be customizable. 

 Catching Fireflies fundraiser will be on April 22, 2021.  More details to follow at the next meeting.  

 Kristin Blankenship will be step down as co-chair of Fundraising and Laura Young will take over.  

 

WALK IN ITEMS:   

 Mr. Jensen would like to start building the Tower by the end of the school year. 

 Trailer decal update: Jason Pyciak would like to get started on the prep work for the trailer. 

 

MEETING ADJOURNED:  8:02 pm 


